
I am opposed to SB 210. Voting fraud is almost non-existent. There is no reason for a return to 
the 1960s. Considering the large number of people who don't have the means or ability to travel, 
or stand, a return to in-person voting is unnecessary and detrimental. A return to in-person 
voting will prevent many Citizens from voting. Mail-in voting is safe, effective, efficient. HANDS 
OFF MAIL-IN VOTING!  
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